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I’m a manager at a fuel station in oregon and I oppose self serve. I deal with many 

dangerous situations on the daily created by people smoking, leaving their engines 

running, getting in and out of their vehicles creating static electricity, trying to fill up 

random bottles and jugs and driving off with the pump still in the vehicle. For 

someone who spends 10 minutes at a gas station this may not seem like something 

that is dangerous but when you deal with this for 8 plus hours a day it’s reality. Us as 

attendants do a lot for our customers and keeping everyone safe is a main goal. 

Selecting half of our pumps won’t speed the process of fueling up it will just add 

frustration and confusion to long lines of people that arnt concerned with the cars 

behind them. 


